
Weekly News - Friday 25th June 2021

Year 5

Dear Parents and Carers,

This weekend and for the next few weeks of term, we would like you to
encourage your child to have a go on Times Tables Rock Stars, at least twice
a week. They all have their login details. There will be a new challenge starting
soon …

We would also ask that you have a focus on handwriting at home too over the next few weeks. We
need to see everyone joining all the time, letters and words should be a consistent size and all words
should sit on the lines. Everyone is working in pen now, but we need to keep our standards high.

Have a lovely weekend!

English

We have begun the modelled writing phase of our unit of work on the story ‘Oranges in No-Man’s
Land’.
Maths

We have been continuing to focus on angles. This week we have explored triangles and
quadrilaterals.
Foundation Subjects

We are continuing to learn aspects of trade and enterprise in Geography. This week we looked at
supply and demand, ethical trading and Fairtrade.

Notices & Reminder

Please note that black school shoes, not trainers, should be worn in school.
Earrings are not allowed. We are still finding that some children are not following these rules.
Please make sure your child brings a water bottle every day, thanks.

Diamond Work Award

Ash: Isla, Maisy Lime: Tobias, Freddie Sycamore: Samuel, Sofia


